
Carlton Williams bought 
his cabin at 796 Lake Eddins 
1638 in June 2011.  He 
transformed the "handyman 
special" into a special lake 
retreat.  His place has a 
ceramic fishing frog with name 
tag "Carl's Pad" located at the 
road.  Carl retired as a park 
ranger for the State of MS.  He 
owns a home in Ellisville, MS 
but spends 100% of his time at 
his "pad" at the lake.
 
Carl always donates 
generously to sponsor any 
function for the lake.  He was 
handicapped a few years ago 

by a car accident.  He does not 
see himself as handicapped 
and always has a sunny 
disposition and a joke ready to 
share.

Carlton is shown with a recent 
catch off his deck. An 8 and 1/2 
pound bass caught 7-25-2012.
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Lake Eddins Anchor Club meets at 6:30 p.m. the first Thursday of the 
month. There is a potluck supper in conjunction with the meeting.  Next 
potluck supper will be Thursday, October 4th at 6:30 p.m.  Bring a 
covered dish and share a delicious meal with your neighbors. For 
additional information please contact Anchor Club President, Sandra 
Busby:  601.428.1690 or email:  sandrabusby40@gmail.com



Lake Eddins Volunteer Fire Department 
LEVFD is asking anyone having a FD pager or radio to turn them in ASAP.  They are going to 
change systems on the 18th from analog to digital and they 
need everything back for a direct exchange.  

LEVFD meets the second and fourth Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. of  
each month.  Come to a meeting, meet our volunteers, and 
see if  you would be interested in becoming a member of  the 
LEVFD.

2012 Officers:  Jim Allen, Fire Chief; Levis Quave, Asst. Fire 
Chief; James Hennington, Secretary/Treasurer

Lake Eddins t-shirts, hats, tags and stickers are available at the 
Lake office.  T-shirts are $12.00, hats are $10.00, tags are 
$10.00 and stickers are $4.00.  (Proceeds benefit the Lake Eddins Volunteer Fire Department)

LEOA  Board of Directors:    
The Board of  Directors would like to thank everyone involved helping prepare for Hurricane Isaac.  
With God’s help and a little luck Lake Eddins came through the storm with minimal damage that was 
quickly repaired by our maintenance personnel.

Lake Eddins Owners Association would like to ask that Lake business be conducted during the normal 
business day. When there is an emergency during non-business hours please contact the appropriate 
officials.

 Office: 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday – Friday (except Holidays) 

Lake Manager:  7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday - Friday (except Holidays)

Maintenance Staff:  7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday – Friday (except Holidays)   

The Book Club is reading Gone Girl by Gillian 
Flynn for the month of  September.  The next 
meeting will be held on Monday, September 24th 
at 10:00 A.M.  Location will be announced later.


